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31 August 2021 

Dear Sir/Madam 

A38 DERBY JUNCTIONS SCHEME, PINS REF: TR010022 

APPLICANT’S RESPONSE TO SECRETARY OF STATE LETTER- 2 AUGUST 2021 

Please find enclosed a document providing the Applicant’s response to the queries 

raised in the Secretary of State’s letter dated 2 August 2021. 

The name of the Applicant on the Development Consent Order application is Highways 

England. As you may be aware, on 19 August 2021 the announcement was made that 

Highways England will be changing its name to National Highways. We are now in a 

transition period as measures are put in place to make this change. However, at the 

present time for the purposes of this application we are still using the name Highways 

England and there has been no change to contact details or how we should be referred 

to in documentation.  We will provide further updates on this in due course. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Phil Boffey 

Project Manager, A38 Derby Junctions 

 

 

Enclosures: 

1.  Applicant’s Response to Secretary of State’s Letter – 2 August 2021 




